
Thank you, Gary Powell and
Anthony Latronico for your
assistance at our Warren County
commodities distribution earlier this
month! To learn more, visit
uchra.org.

At this time, plans are being made
to hold an in-person event at Life
Church of Cookeville in a safe
manner this Fall. The 2021 Senior
and Caregiver Expo is scheduled
to take place Tuesday, October
26, 2021, from 9 a.m. until 1 p.m. 
 at Life Church in Cookeville. 

Opportunities are available for
sponsorships for this year’s Expo
event. UCAAAD is currently
seeking businesses and
organizations to partner together
to help make for another
successful Senior and Caregiver
Expo here in the Upper
Cumberland. For more details
about sponsorships or general
information, please contact Sara
Martin (smartin@ucdd.org), or
Clare Farless (cfarless@ucdd.org),
at 931-432-4111.

T A K E  W H A T  Y O U  N E E D ,  L E A V E  W H A T  Y O U  C A N
We are so thankful for the awesome new partnerships we forge with organizations throughout the
UC. Our friends at Butterfly Blessing Effect recently installed this wonderful blessing box at our
Cookeville UCHRA office. Join us June 19 as we hold a food drive to collect additional non-
perishable items to be stored in the blessing box to help those in need in our community. This
food drive will be held at 580 S. Jefferson Avenue from 9-11 a.m. on Saturday, June 19.

A  m o m e n t  t o  f o c u s  o n  t h e  g o o d  o u r  t e a m  i s  d o i n g  e v e r y  d a y
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UCDD/AAAD Announce 2021 Senior, Caregiver Expo event

Unable to meet in-person in
2020, the UCAAAD is excited to
announce this year’s theme,
Stronger Together;  recognizing
the important role older adults
play in fostering the connection
and engagement that  build
strong and resilient
communities. 

UCDD was well-represented at the
Cookeville-Putnam County Chamber of
Commerce golf tournament held May 28.
Powering through less-than-ideal playing
conditions and dodging torrential
downpours that day, the UCDD team
managed to secure second place on the third
flight. Great job, gentlemen!

Pictured from left: Tommy Lee, Mark Farley,
Tyler Asher, and Jesse Villard. 

https://www.facebook.com/Butterfly-Blessing-Effect-109001634672093/?__cft__[0]=AZXMzARG1cYLxjCH8RZAdiFelMiuuLYCwcMmHVmu-Qy_Ol5ZNJd02rkj9NKcm15IdoWLNCNtM7NetLwVIAfVULer30FqkRlNj_YTEoXJTKUiEQxY7kzPd7TrSoZiSJsaS4w-PPmCqN6wzq0_qmNZnUlAAkfXaSwDAbSt3KX3wNx5k-ZXToBXLYm1KtidhX_Twy8&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.facebook.com/cookevillechamber/?__cft__[0]=AZXJCaVNa7Lg01vhDixNXzGGipcq82hHxEfvK_cOZYkpSnCPLhbYFIeiWDbIw4uQvXokre9062jw6YHP0dQsgT_Ac8EaT6OSeWl4zz5dRjib2bYV5cQksLOoAsfvt9Uls4yS_gOobKYk8C91b19XWI6bXu7vivY55AM6-Aewwpv2tBJrp0gbPR7vpVAPpbf0vlG8QO4rrdnebzA3cEavZRWhP-F60mYBCuBVQzng_cef_w&__tn__=kK-R

